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Top DEP Stories 
  
StateImpactPA: Pennsylvania emissions rule for conventional oil and gas sites moves ahead 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/11/30/pennsylvania-emissions-rule-for-conventional-
oil-and-gas-sites-moves-ahead/  
 
WESA: Pennsylvania emissions rule for conventional oil and gas sites moves ahead 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-12-01/pennsylvania-emissions-rule-for-conventional-
oil-and-gas-sites-moves-ahead 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Panel OKs — again — oil and gas rules, saving highway funding 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/11/30/pennsylvania-environmental-quality-
board.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Gov. Wolf certifies emergency in oil and gas rulemaking to avoid losing federal highway 
funds 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/11/30/wolf-dep-voc-regulations-funding-
environmental-quality-board/stories/202211300111 
 
Union Progress: WOLF USES EMERGENCY MEASURE TO STAVE OFF THREAT TO HIGHWAY FUNDING 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2022/12/01/wolf-uses-emergency-measure-to-stave-off-threat-to-
highway-funding/ 
 
Bradford Era: EQB adopts emergency air quality regulation for conventional wells 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/eqb-adopts-emergency-air-quality-regulation-for-conventional-
wells/article_6f5934b5-16b6-5ae8-873a-e7f085e94d38.html  
 
Mentions   
 
Allegheny Front: ‘GASLAND’ DRILLER WILL PAY MILLIONS FOR NEW WATER SYSTEM IN DIMOCK 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/gasland-driller-will-pay-millions-for-new-water-system-in-dimock/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Mysterious orange glow in Beaver County sky explained 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/mysterious-orange-glow-in-beaver-county-sky-
explained 
 
Tribune-Review: East Huntingdon landfill seeks OK for expansion plans 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/east-huntingdon-landfill-seeks-ok-for-expansion-plans/ 
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Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times: Letters: ‘Sustainable economy’ worth exploring 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-
editor/article269393417.html?ac_cid=DM732215&ac_bid=1510080192   
 
Penn State News: Climate plays large role in carbon release from streams, researchers find 
https://www.psu.edu/news/engineering/story/climate-plays-large-role-carbon-release-streams-
researchers-find/  
 
Bloomberg: Storms, Floods and Fires Caused $260 Billion in Losses in 2022 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-12-01/storms-floods-and-fires-caused-260-billion-in-
losses-in-2022?srnd=green 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Post-Gazette: Editorial: Brilliant Branch trail project potentially transformative 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/11/30/editorial-a-brilliant-
idea/stories/202212010031 
 
PublicSource: Gainey budget would spend some parks tax money on trucks — and none via nonprofit 
conservancy 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-budget-city-parks-tax-conservancy-mayor-ed-gainey-equity/ 
 
Energy 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Solar switch to add $4M savings 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120122/page/1/story/solar-switch-to-add-4m-savings  
 
Reading Eagle: Why are there no cheap electric vehicles? 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/30/why-are-there-no-cheap-evs/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks commissioner: America’s energy crisis must be solved now 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/12/01/berks-commissioner-americas-energy-crisis-must-be-
solved-now-opinion/ 
 
KDKA: Utility rates due to increase across Pennsylvania starting today 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/utility-rates-due-to-increase-across-pennsylvania-starting-
today/ 
 
Post-Gazette: We can’t live without fossil fuels (for now) 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/12/01/we-can-t-live-without-fossil-fuels-for-
now/stories/202212010015 
 
 
 
 

https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article269393417.html?ac_cid=DM732215&ac_bid=1510080192
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article269393417.html?ac_cid=DM732215&ac_bid=1510080192
https://www.psu.edu/news/engineering/story/climate-plays-large-role-carbon-release-streams-researchers-find/
https://www.psu.edu/news/engineering/story/climate-plays-large-role-carbon-release-streams-researchers-find/
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-12-01/storms-floods-and-fires-caused-260-billion-in-losses-in-2022?srnd=green
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-12-01/storms-floods-and-fires-caused-260-billion-in-losses-in-2022?srnd=green
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/11/30/editorial-a-brilliant-idea/stories/202212010031
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2022/11/30/editorial-a-brilliant-idea/stories/202212010031
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-budget-city-parks-tax-conservancy-mayor-ed-gainey-equity/
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/120122/page/1/story/solar-switch-to-add-4m-savings
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/30/why-are-there-no-cheap-evs/
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/12/01/berks-commissioner-americas-energy-crisis-must-be-solved-now-opinion/
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/12/01/berks-commissioner-americas-energy-crisis-must-be-solved-now-opinion/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/utility-rates-due-to-increase-across-pennsylvania-starting-today/
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/utility-rates-due-to-increase-across-pennsylvania-starting-today/
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/12/01/we-can-t-live-without-fossil-fuels-for-now/stories/202212010015
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2022/12/01/we-can-t-live-without-fossil-fuels-for-now/stories/202212010015


Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Maynard Street development gets first approval for $1M in ARPA funds 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/11/maynard-street-development-gets-first-
approval-for-1m-arpa-funds/  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Valley gas prices keep sliding lower 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/valley-gas-prices-keep-sliding-lower/article_bbfc4d85-23d2-
547b-aa67-8fe2d60b18ae.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: $1M plan for airport fuel farm aims to fuel traffic  
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/112622/page/1/story/1m-plan-aims-to-fuel-traffic  
  
Lancaster Farming: Pennsylvania DEP Bypasses Lawmakers on Natural Gas Rule 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming-news/news/pennsylvania-dep-bypasses-lawmakers-on-
natural-gas-rule/article_d095e39e-70f3-11ed-b421-4f876e1380fd.html 
 
Washington Post: U.S. gas prices plunge toward $3 a gallon as demand drops worldwide 
https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/2022/11/30/gas-prices-drop-russia-oil/ 
 
 Vector Management 
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre officials consider agreement for mosquito control program 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/11/centre-officials-consider-property-tax-
ordinance/  
 
WVIA: Trial for new Lyme disease vaccine underway locally; skeptics worry it’s not enough 
https://www.wvianews.org/local/2022-11-21/trial-for-new-vaccine-underway-locally-skeptics-worry-its-
not-enough  
 
 
Water 
 
Bay Journal: Chesapeake loses a champion with death of Nick DiPasquale 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/people/chesapeake-loses-a-champion-nick-
dipasquale/article_73b53cb2-7015-11ed-8f7b-4746ea3f36cb.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: Mandatory water hook up ordinance tabled 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2022/11/mandatory-water-hook-up-ordinance-tabled/  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Fernville flood homes floored 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/112922/page/1/story/fernville-flood-homes-floored  
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Centre County Gazette: PENNDOT to begin work on temporary repair for partial wall collapse in 
Bellefonte 
https://www.statecollege.com/centre-county-gazette/penndot-to-begin-work-on-temporary-repair-for-
partial-wall-collapse-in-bellefonte/  
 
Reading Eagle: Blue Marsh ‘harmful algae bloom’ advisory downgraded 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/11/30/blue-marsh-harmful-algae-bloom-advisory-downgraded/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lake levels lowered for repairs 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-levels-lowered-for-repairs/image_daae14dc-
e423-5d7d-b66e-38026d95ee68.html 
 
WTAE: Drivers navigating through water main break on busy road in Forest Hills 
https://www.wtae.com/article/drivers-navigating-through-water-main-break-on-busy-road-in-forest-
hills/42119479 
 
Tribune-Review: Etna holds the line on real estate taxes but sewage and garbage fees increase 
https://triblive.com/local/etna-holds-the-line-on-real-estate-taxes-but-sewage-and-garbage-fees-
increase/  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Centre Daily Times: Next step in State College Area Connector study will begin this week. Here’s what to 
know 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article269419047.html?ac_cid=DM732215&ac_bi
d=1510080192  
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Harsco Environmental renews contract with UK steel producer for 
decarbonization  
https://www.cpbj.com/harsco-environmental-renews-contract-with-uk-steel-producer-for-
decarbonization/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Authority agrees to carbon credits for college 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/12/authority-agrees-to-carbon-credits-for-
college/ 
 
WFMZ: Maidencreek Twp. holds public hearing for 930K-SF warehouse 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/maidencreek-twp-holds-public-hearing-for-930k-sf-
warehouse/article_0dfbcb02-711e-11ed-aebc-cb6951cf9e94.html 
 
WPXI: Local communities declare state of emergency after hail storms 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/local-communities-declare-state-emergency-after-hail-
storms/CTUTYCTA5JCY3JFF55D34UAKQA/ 
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Tribune-Review: Why Etna went green: 'The community needed to fight back,' borough manager 
Ramage says 
https://triblive.com/local/why-etna-went-green-the-community-needed-to-fight-back-borough-
manager-ramage-says/ 
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